
 

 

Date: 22/10/2021 
 

Important Customer Notice- Quarantine and Recall 

Dear Colleague 

 
Obisk Blue Tree Face Type IIR mask - MKTIIR0214 (tie back) and MKTIIR0199 (ear 
looped). Batch/ LOT numbers: 

 
• 101000345 
• 101000346 
• 101000348 
• 101000349 
• 101000350 

 
Please note, any items with a manufacture date prior to July 2021 are not affected by this 
notice. 

 
These are labelled Type IIR, however information received by the manufacturer indicates 
that the masks may not meet technical specifications for splash protection. This affects 
only the batch numbers stated above.  
 
The manufacturer has submitted a report to the MHRA.  

 
 

 MKTIIR0199

                               MKTIIR0214 



 

  
 

 
Action Required 

 

Pending further investigation, please do not use in clinical environments. Please 
conduct an immediate review of your mask stock, in order to identify if you have any of the 
affected products. 

 
If you have any of these products, please inform the NHS Product Enquiries Team 
productqueries@ppeenquiries.com, quoting Ref: Obisk Blue Tree Face Type IIR mask 
and confirm the volume of product in stock by 15/11/21. We will then give further 
instructions determined by service environment, please also let us know if replacement 
stock is required. 

 

Further Actions 
The manufacturer has instigated a full investigation, overseen by the regulator. Once we 
have further information, an update will be provided 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Moira Philpott 
Chair Decision Making Committee 

Indication of where to 
locate LOT number on 
inner box/ carton 
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